CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY

Office of the Secretary

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE

OF

REGULAR BOARD MEETING








October 1, 2009


Notice is hereby given that the Regular meeting of the Chicago Transit Board previously called for Wednesday, October 14, 2009, has been rescheduled.  The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 21, 2009, at 10:00 o’clock in the forenoon, at the offices of the Chicago Transit Authority, 567 W. Lake Street, Second Floor, Boardroom, Chicago, Illinois.









GREGORY P. LONGHINI









       Assistant Secretary
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